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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

At Brooke Primary Academy, we believe in fostering a safe, supportive, and respectful 
environment for both our students and their families. As part of this commitment, we would 
like to address an important issue regarding behaviour and conduct on our school site. 

We kindly remind all parents and guardians that our school grounds are a shared space, and it 
is essential that we all model respectful and considerate behaviour for the benefit of our 
children and the entire school community. Recently, there have been some instances of 
inappropriate behaviour by a small number of adults while on school grounds.  

We understand that emotions can run high in certain situations, especially when it comes to 
the well-being of your child. However, negative or disruptive behaviour not only affects the 
immediate situation but can also create a tense and a potentially unsafe environment for 
students, staff, and other families. 

To ensure that our academy remains a safe and welcoming space for everyone, we ask that all 
adults: 

1. Treat all members of the school community with kindness and respect, including staff, 
students, and fellow parents. 

2. Refrain from using inappropriate language, shouting, or engaging in heated arguments 
while on school grounds. 

3. Address concerns or issues with school staff in a calm and constructive manner, and 
through the appropriate channels. 

4. Follow the school's guidelines regarding parking, pick-up, and drop-off to ensure safety 
for all students and families. 

5. Report any serious concerns or incidents directly to the school office. 
 
 

Thank you for your understanding and for your continued partnership in fostering a safe, 
respectful and happy school community. 

Kind regards, 

Mr Farrand  

Deputy Principal 

 


